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Senator Cash asked: 

 

Is the Problem Gambling Taskforce a member of the IGA review? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The review of the Interactive Gambling Act 2001 was conducted by the Department of 

Broadband, Communications and the Digital Economy (DBCDE) and does not have 

‘members’.  However, DBCDE consulted extensively with industry, academia, the 

community sector, state and territory governments and other Commonwealth departments.  

FaHCSIA contributed to the review during these consultations and workshops, and has 

closely monitored the progress of the review. 

 

 

 


